

June 8, 2017

Mank you so your much for your generous?!

Mr. Nick Peters Armed Forces Families Foundation Inc. 1340 Hamlet Avenue Clearwater, FL 33756

Dear Mr. Peters,

Thank you for the Armed Forces Families Foundation Inc.'s \$58,649.19 gift, which we received on Monday, June 5, 2017. Generous support like the Armed Forces Families Foundation's makes it possible for the USO to continue our legacy of more than 75 years of service to America's military personnel and their families.

The Armed Forces Families Foundation's dedication enables the USO to continuously adapt to meet the needs of our men and women in uniform and their families so they can focus on their very important mission. America's 1.3 million active duty service members receive an estimated annual total of nearly 11 million acts of connection from USO centers, services and volunteers. This is made possible by friends like you.

Thank you again for your commitment to our military service members and their families.

Best regards,

Lisa T. Anastasi

Chief Development Officer

Sisa S. Anastasi

The USO is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and acknowledges that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your contribution. Donations to USO are tax deductible to the extent provided by law. Please, retain this receipt for your records.